
 

 

 

 

 
1900- Meeting called to order by Base Commander Steve Bell.  Invocation given by Chaplain 

           Ray Fritz.  Pledge of Allegiance.  Tolling of the Boats by Chaplain Ray Fritz. Introduction 

 of members present, 24 Attendees.  Special Presentation, New Holland Club member 

 John Wardean, K4K patches given to Mike and Glenna Hubbell.  Hand Crafted Notepad 

 presented to Past Base Commander Glenn Harris founder of Carolina Piedmont Base/ 

 Reading of minutes from last meeting, Approved and seconded as read. 

 Reading of Treasurers report- April balances $3583.77, Memorial Fund $268.50, 

 K4K fund 407.05, Scholarship Foundation-$260.25, Burnsville fund-$600.00, Funds 

 available $2047.97 

 Old Business-none 

 New Business-none 

 SK report- We have catalog of patches and Submarine items available, contact Jeff 

 Nieberding for info and to place orders. 

 Good of the Order- Dale Moses conducted practice for the Honor Guard in preparation 

 for the presentation of Colors at the Charlotte Knights Ballgame scheduled for 30 May. 

 tickets still available, box seats are $12.00 per person.  Dale Moses announced that he has 

 purchased 2 replica Springfield rifles for use with the Color Guard. Invitation to attend the 

 game was presented to SSMC members, the new group of motorcycle riders Mo formed and  

 is president of as well as to the VFW members.  We are to muster at the gate at the ballfield  

 in Ft. Mill by 1830.  Kap(SS)4KID(SS) visit to Levine Childrens Hospital in Charlotte is  

 scheduled for 10 May.  Volunteers to muster at the hospital by 1330. More info will be  

 forwarded to those visiting this trip after 1 May.  We discussed the upcoming gathering at 

 Burnsville 20-21 May.  Lee Hickerson displayed a Handcrafted wooden jewelry case to be   

 raffled off, we still need items to raffle off, any items are gladly accepted.  There will be 2 

 50/50 raffles at the gathering.  A presentation was made concerning the dedication of the  

 Veterans Memorial in Ft. Mill to be conducted 11AM April 27
th

.  Bricks for the memorial 

 are available for the price of $75.00. 

 Next base meeting is scheduled for 25 June 

 Benediction given by Chaplain Ray Fritz 

1950-  Motion to adjourn, seconded 

                                                                   Jack Jeffries- Base Secretary 
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